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Wake up! News

Celebrating the hall’s re‘noVati‘on and our.5th Birthday " Volume 6, Issue 2. Sept. 2015

*At the end of June we held a ceremony to celebrate. the fact that the building work:in the From the Editor
hall.is complete say thank you to Oour sponsors and celebrate our 5th Blrthday'

This newslettgr looks back at our
winter term, sharing some of the

We said goodbye highlights, such as our 5th Birthday.
and thank you to . ' p—
Hans Mulder, Looking at |
school architect | the centre
‘and true friend of now, itis .
Wake up! through | | 10rd to
allthe years., ‘remember
| " T | howit all
A = N > ! i ' !
Pre-schoolers.entertained parents The gaks jooked Good Began!

and guests with songs and dance.
The last term will be busy with a
Spring Fun Day in October, end of
vear activities and closing off the

Ali is from th :
ice Jarvis from the school year at the end-of November.,

Board of Trustees -
handed over a token
‘of appreciation to Mr.
Mukelabai from the
New Apostolic
Church.

First Aid Traini ng

On a freezing
Saturday morning
in July all staff
were offered First

Watch us Aid Training by
\ :k - ATA International
Wor *Training Namibia.
Day | R

June 2015

We celebrated the Day of the
Af_rican Child with a...

Playgr"ound revamped

.Our children love the new features
of 'their playground. We would like
to say thank you to Coral Superior. '
Coatings from Okahandja for their

generous donation of paint to create
the mural.

Thank you to volunteer Janneke &
staff for a great job of painting the §
. playhut (photo aboye). The girls
love their new kitchen (right).
. Parents painted all the tyres for
" the various play items (far right). e

Want to know more?: www.wakeupnamibia.com www.facebook.com/WakeupEarlyEducationCentre www.twitter.com/WakeupDaycare



